From: Sharon Dobrovolny <oceanraingirl@gmail.com>

To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Move toward a brighter future! Case Number: IPC-E-21-21.
Date: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 7:43:59 PM

Dear Commission Secretary PUC,

Solar studies must accurately value the benefits of local clean energy production. Local, clean
energy benefits us all and plays an important role in working towards a clean energy future.

Regards,

Sharon Dobrovolny
2017 S Herron Dr
Nampa, ID 83686
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September 27, 2021

Idaho Public Utilities Commission
P.O. Box 83720
Boise, ID 83720-0074

Re: IPC-E-21-21
Dear Commissioners:

“Please include me in any public workshops, whether it is held in person, but more
preferable via computer link, primarily due to the Covid-19 pandemic. Will the
commission staff file a “framework to study be available to the public on the PUC Case
Summary web page? Idaho power submitted a similar filing and will it also be available?
Will the study look at the net metering adopted by other locations as models? Looking at
and comparing solar payback period and other key metrics in other locations should help
make sure that Idaho does not discourage residential solar adoption in the future with its
rate changes. I would also like to see the study include the affect of the Dec 20, 2019 end
of grandfathered rates on solar installations in Idaho?

Thank you.

Respectfully,

. Vanderprec
E. Vanderpool

6177 Somerset Ln.
Star, ID 83669
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